
Response	to	VWHDC’s	Green	Belt	Note	by	Christine	Wootton	
(828086)	
	
I	would	like	to	draw	the	inspector's	attention	to	the	fact	that	Area	T	
on	the	map	of	sites	proposed	for	release	from	the	Oxford	Green	Belt	
has	a	covenant	and	a	legal	agreement	on	it,	both	signed	by	Radley	
College,	the	present	landowner,	confirming	that	they	would	not	build	
on	this	land.	The	covenant	was	made	between	the	vendor	of	the	land	
and	Radley	College	and	the	legal	agreement	was	made	between	the	
County	Council,	which	included	the	local	councils,	and	Radley	
College.	It	seems	therefore	that	it	is	unnecessary	to	withdraw	the	
site's	green	belt	status.		
	
This	site	was	previously	referred	to		as	'a	field	bordering	Twelve	Acre	
Drive	and	Radley	Road'.	This	is	the	first	time	I	have	seen	it	referred	to	
as	Site	T	so	I	feel	that	it	is	a	new	submission	and	the	inspector	should	
be	made	aware	of	it.		
	
Please	accept	my	apologies	if	the	following	comment	was	made	at	the	
recent	Vale	of	White	Horse	local	plan	enquiry.	I	wasn't	able	to	attend	
it	unfortunately	as	I	was	on	holiday.		
	
Kind	regards	
	
Christine	Wootton.		


